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To the Members of the NSW Legislature. 
 
The solution to the plight of the Koala is blindingly obvious. Stop felling the forests where they 
live. Put a blanket ban on any forestry activity, public or private, in their habitat.  
 
Avoid the ignominity of being judged by history as elected few who aided in the extinction of the 
Koala. 


